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May ART

Thank you so much to all the families who were able to make it to the Art Show and celebrate all of the
amazing creative talent we have here at CEW. Can you believe it's May?! It's Career Month in art and we
will be exploring and experiencing different creative arts careers. We will learn about fashion and the
design process by designing a shoe, backpack, or an outfit. We will also learn about animation and

illustration by creating a simple animated flipbook. Lastly, we will learn about advertising and create an
advertisement (poster or commercial) for a made-up product. Let the creativity begin!

Ms. Kim Leahy

Art Teacher

CEW and Ridge Elementary

Kimberly.Leahy@longwoodcsd.org

During the month of May, the 2nd graders will be creating spring scenes using mixed art media,

the 3rd graders will be making pop-up flowers, and the 4th graders will be doing self-expressive

sculptures.

Regards, Mary Ann Harding



HEALTH OFFICE INFORMATION

May 2023

It’s time to bring on the May flowers! We are all very excited to welcome the colorful flowers that our April
showers have brought us.

There are 2 topics of focus for this month:

1. National Mental Health Awareness Month

2. National Physical Fitness and Sports Month

During the month, help to raise awareness towards Mental Health. Talk to your child daily about their day;
take this opportunity to explore their feelings. An approach of being positive toward a situation can make
a big difference in the way children respond.

National Physical Fitness and Sports awareness is another focus for May. Whether it is in an organized
team sport, PE class, outside recess or an at-home outside fun activity, we want to make sure to always
be safe. This month into next, our students will participate in Field Day activities with their PE teachers
and classmates.

Please keep in mind the expected weather of the day, not the season when getting your children dressed
and ready for school. Running, jumping, swinging and outside activity at school works best when the
children are dressed accordingly with proper footwear.

Have fun, stay safe and healthy!!

IC Nurse PC Nurse

Jennifer Castro Cheryl Selg

631-345-2758 631-345-2175



We are quickly approaching the end of the academic school year!  
We are looking forward to winding down and enjoying the warm weather.

Please remember that our Wellness Team is here to help with any issues concerning
your children.   Here’s to a smooth spring with a lot of fun activities for everyone
to enjoy!! 

CEW DOES IT R.I.G.H.T.!!


